




 

 

 

HRDF STAR RATING DISCONTINUATION FAQ 

 

1. What is the Star rating system?  

 

A : The PSMB Star Rating system was introduced in 2016 to ensure 

continuous improvement of the service provided to the Fund’s 

stakeholders. It was a mandatory system for all registered training 

providers to complete as a compulsory component for the certificate 

renewal of PSMB training providers. 

 

2. Why is the Star rating system discontinued?  

 

A : As part of the Fund’s continuous improvement and based off the 

feedback received from trainers and training providers on the star rating 

system through the online survey as well as through the engagement 

sessions, it was decided that it is best for the Star Rating system to be 

discontinued with immediate effect.  

 

3. Can training providers still use the rating?  

 

A : With the discontinuation of the system, all ratings given to all PSMB’s 

Trainers and Training Providers are annulled and will no longer be valid. 

 

Kindly contact PSMB’s Call Centre at toll free: 1800-88-4800 or email to 

vmdsupport@hrdf.com.my if you need further clarification 

 

ENDS 


